
Good morning, 
 
I have a concern regarding the proposed location of a homeless hub. The building, stated to be located on 
705 Fanshawe Park Road, is adjacent to the Mastermind Toys on 685 Fanshawe Park Road. Considering 
the store’s main demographic, I worry about the safety of children in and around the location. If the hub is 
opened, how will the safety of the surrounding stores and neighbourhoods be impacted?  
 
For that reason, I cannot support the centre’s current location. I ask to reconsider the suitability of the 
Fanshawe location. I give my consent for my concerns to be brought up at the meeting.  
 
Best regards, 
L. Rau 
 


